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  To:  Town of Wareham  
  From:  Onset Fire Dept.  
  Date:  March 19, 2020 
  Subj.:  Covid-19 SOP 
 
   Due to the current events the Onset Fire Department has made changes to their operating 
  procedures.  To avoid any possible health risks to the members of the Onset Fire Dept. the building 
  will now be closed to the general public for the unforeseeable future.  
 
   Most inspection services have been stopped.  26F inspections are continuing, however 

there are changes to how they will be done.  If you are selling your house please contact the  
station to make arrangements.  Additionally, other inspections will be assessed individually.  All  
commercial inspections are postponed.  We do ask that those requesting inspections attempt to  
push off the requested inspection as far as possible.  
 
 All permits are still being issued.   Most permits can be handled via phone or E-mail. 
Burn permits may be handled at the door (be advised the party requesting the permit will not be 
allowed into the building).  I recommend calling first to prevent the applicant from standing at the 
door for an extended period of time.  Arrangements will be made for the issuance of the permit. 
 
 Plan reviews, for construction, are still being done.  All plans are to be submitted through 
the towns viewpoint.  If additional information is required for the review, the applicant will be  
contacted to provide the information.  
 
 Please bear with us at this time.  These steps must be taken so that we may continue to  
serve the community with our core objective.   

      
 
     
    

In the interest of public safety, 

 
 

 
Richard Sniger FPO  
Onset Fire Dept. 
508-295-2122 
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